
May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,
RE: South Borough Maths Week

South Borough will be hosting our very own Maths week which will begin on 17th May 2021! Throughout the
week, each year group will be focusing on how maths can be found in everyday life and why it is important.

To support the children’s learning that maths is everywhere, we would like to ask that each child takes a
picture of something in day to day life which links to maths. This could be a picture of weighing out
ingredients (measuring mass) whilst baking, finding different types of angles outdoors or even spotting odd
and even numbers on doors!

To take part in this, please upload a picture to Mr Currie’s Google Classroom or send a printed picture to
your child’s teacher by Friday 21st May. The most interesting picture in each year group will receive a small
prize. Please see the pictures below for ideas of things you can find in everyday life.

In addition to the above competition, classes will be able to compete against each other in Mathletics. The
top three highest coin earners in each key stage will receive a maths themed prize. We will be encouraging
each child to access Mathletics at home and at school as much as possible throughout the week.

We will be sharing some of the pictures across the school with a special assembly and a newsletter on
Monday 24th May, where the winners of the Mathletics competition will be announced.

If you have any questions about this event or need any support with logins for Mathletics, please contact
your child’s class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Walter and Mrs Ford
Maths Subject Leaders


